
Ward 7 Celebrates DC Hand Dance 

 

Valyncia Hawkins, DCHDC member is helping the Ft. Davis Recreation Center coordinate a 

"Ward 7 Celebrates DC Hand Dance" event on Saturday, November 18th from 11am to 4pm!  

See attached flyer. 

The DC Hand Dance Club is invited to participate in the showcases by providing a short 

demonstration of our unique DC style at about 12:30pm.   

The event is free, open to the general public, and will include: 

• Discussion about DC Hand Dance  

• Short video compilation of DC Commission for the Arts, Oral History interviews 

completed by the National Hand Dance Association  

• DC hand dance demonstrations from classic hand dancers, and representatives from the 

DC recreation centers that offer DC Hand Dance 

• DC Hand Dance and DC Bop lessons  

• Open hand dancing for the attendees   

This is a good opportunity to promote our style of DC Hand Dancing and to learn how other 

groups are promoting the dance by involving families and children.  A few Club members have 

expressed interest to attend, but as always, having more leading men or couples at the table 

and on the floor would be helpful.  

Please let me know if you are interested to participate and represent our dance style, and we 

can coordinate carpooling. 

Thanks, 

Merv 
301-643-6376 
  

 

 


